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Thomas D. Gatlin
Vice President, Nuclear Operations

803.345.4342

April 25, 2013
RC-13-0057

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir / Madam:

Subject:

Reference:

VIRGIL C. SUMMER NUCLEAR STATION UNIT 1
DOCKET NO. 50-395
OPERATING LICENSE NO. NPF-12
CORRECTION TO TITLE OF RESPONSE LETTER TO NRC CONCERNING
BULLETIN 2012-01, "DESIGN VULNERABILITY IN ELECTRIC POWER
SYSTEM," DATED OCTOBER 24, 2012

Letter from Thomas D. Gatlin, SCE&G, dated October 24, 2012, "South Carolina
Electric & Gas Company's Request For Extension of the 90-Day Response to
Bulletin 2012-01, Design Vulnerability in Electric Power System" (ADAMS
Accession No. ML12299A470)

On October 24, 2012, South Carolina Electric and Gas Company submitted a response letter to
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission concerning Bulletin 2012-01.

Due to an inadvertent error, the "subject" of the letter stated a request for an extension of the
90-day response to Bulletin 2012-01. The corrected subject is: "South Carolina Electric & Gas
90-Day Response to Bulletin 2012-01, "Design Vulnerability in Electric Power System." No
other changes are needed.

This oversight has been entered in the station's corrective action program.

I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Very truly yours,

Thomas D. Gatlin
WM/TDG/ts

c: K. B. Marsh
S. A. Byrne
J. B. Archie
N. S. Carns
J. H. Hamilton
J. W. Williams
W. M. Cherry
V. M. McCree

E. A. Brown
NRC Resident Inspector
K. M. Sutton
NSRC
RTS (CR-13-00076)
File (815.02)
PRSF (RC-13-0057)
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